
 

 

8th June 2018 

Dear Parents,  

We are delighted to advise that we have once again been kindly given a donation from Dorset 

Asset (Assistance to Schools in Science, Engineering and Technology) to fund a science based 

trip for our Year 4 class.  

This is enabling us to take Year 4 to The Chesil Beach Centre in Portland on Wednesday 4th 

July, where they will be looking at Chesil Beach and its wildlife, beach scavenging and also 

marine litter. They will leave school at 9.15am and return by the end of the school day.  

For the visit, children can wear old play clothes, and appropriate footwear (e.g. old trainers). They 

will need a sun hat or rain coat depending on the weather on the day. They will also need to bring 

with them a disposable lunch with snacks and drinks.  

If your child is entitled to free school meals an away day packed lunch has been ordered. This now 
consists of: A wholemeal cheese roll or sandwich, apple or orange, cherry tomato crudité pot, 
cookie and a bottle of water. However, you may wish to add some extra items. 
 

Please complete the slip below to give permission for your child to go on this visit. Risk 

Assessments will be available at school for any parents wishing to see them. 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

I give permission for ______________________________ to travel to The Chesil Beach Centre 

and back by coach and to take part in all activities.  

 

Signed ______________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


